
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 18 October 2006 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following letter was received from Elizabeth Arlington (Deputy Chairperson) of the Southshore 

Residents Association Inc requesting memorial seats: 
 

“At our last committee meeting we discussed giving due recognition and appreciation of service 
to our community to both Keith Wright and Tricia Urch who have both given many years of their 
time, skills and energy. 
 
We are suggesting a seat and shelter from the wind in Spit End Reserve for Tricia, who among 
other things during her 22 years as a member of the SSRA committee has done much towards 
having the status of the Reserve changed from recreational to scenic.  This proposed seat would 
be very welcome by both elderly walkers and those who wish to observe the many birds of the 
estuary. 
 
For Keith a seat, as a record of his many years as a member of the SSRA committee, working 
towards many basic facilities that we tend to take for granted. 
 
We would suggest suitably inscribed plaques be attached to the seats as placed on the seat in 
Tern Street in recognition of the contribution to the estuary by Les Batcheler. 
 
We seek support and approval for our suggestions. 

 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


